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February 14, 2017
SELECTMEN'S OFFICE

TOWN OF SANDOWN NH

Board of Selectmen
Town of Sandown
320 Main Street
P.0. Box 1756
Sandown, NH 03873

Re: Esquire Channel

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

As part of our continuing effort to keep you informed, we wanted to share that as of March 14, 2017
we will no longer carry Esquire and Esquire HD.

Customers are receiving this information, in advance, via bill message.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603.334.3603.

Very truly yours,
Jay Somers

Jay Somers, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs



